
 

Monaghan Collegiate School 
Leaving Cert Results 2021 

 

Hi Folks, I hope that you have had a good summer break and that you and your family are well and 

keeping safe. 

As you are probably aware your provisional Leaving Cert results will be available on Friday 3rd 

September on the Student portal. I have attached the key dates and information regarding receiving 

results and making appeals. 

KEY RESULTS, VIEWING AND APPEAL DATES 2021 

 

Staff will be available to meet with students and their parents on Friday from 10.30 am until 12.00 

pm and also on Tuesday afternoon from 2.30 pm until 5.00 pm. We value the opportunity to 

personally congratulate you and also to advise you should you have any questions. A cup of tea will 

be provided on both occasions.  

Best wishes for Friday 

Yours in education, 

 

Johnston Reid 


